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commentletters

From: janicekemper <janicekemper@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:14 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Evaluation of Water Conservation Requirement

Hello.  I am a residential customer of the San Juan Water District.  I heard that a 33 percent 
conservation requirement is going to be considered again in early February.  I feel it is much too early 
to do this kind of analysis given the fact that we do not yet know what kind of snow and rain will be 
available.  As such, I’m asking that the reevaluation be delayed until April when the water supply 
conditions will be better known.  Thank you. 

Janice Kemper 
4769 Copperfield Circle 
Granite Bay, CA  95746 
916 872 4623 

 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


